United

mroducers, Inc.

2025 Scholarship Program
opens earlier this year!

Applications are due March 1, 2025

United Producers, Inc. is offering up to 10 — $1,500 scholarships to graduating high school students.
The purpose of the scholarship program is to help and encourage deserving students who are pursuing
higher education.

This year, the application window is opening earlier than in the past, so eligible students are encouraged
to start preparing their materials now to meet the March 1,2025 deadline.

REQUIREMENTS

* Applicants must be a member, or a child/grandchild, of a UPI member. To be considered a member, the
member must market at least one head of livestock at UPI per year. Membership is based on UPI’s
2024 records.

* Applicants can also be nominated by a member if they are not a child/ grandchild of a member as long
as the nominee works for the member on their farm or in their agricultural operation.

* Applicants must be a 2025 high school graduate planning to attend college or technical school.

* Applicants must submit an application and essay summarizing their college and career goals.

Children and grandchildren of full-time UPI employees or the Board of Directors are not eligible for this award.

APPLICATION

Apply online at uproducers.com/scholarship
Applications must be completed by March |,2025

SELECTION

Final selection will be reviewed by a panel and graded based on the applicant’s GPA, background in agriculture,
school and community involvement, and essay response.The scholarship payment will be made after the student
begins college or technical school, and the selected recipient submits validation of a grade report.

QUESTIONS?

If you have any questions regarding the scholarship program, please contact your local UPI facility or email
scholarship@uproducers.com.




